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November 26, 2022 
 
Dear Friends, 
 

Today was the scheduled departure date for a return trip to Uganda. Because of the ebola 
outbreak in several regions of the country, Pastor Andrew and Daudi recommended that the trip 
be postponed until January. Smart move, but still disappointing. Ironically, Delta Airlines kept 
sending boarding pass updates even though the flights were cancelled. Each message from Delta 
led us to give thanks for the incredible team of Ugandan trainers who will travel to Kasese and 
Kapchorwa. Grounded but grateful.   
  
We also are grateful for your ongoing support of Partnerships for Training Pastors. Your 
consistent prayers, encouragement, and financial support provide the impetus to equip global 
pastors. As we move toward 2023, we developed a short video that gives the reasons for 2022’s 
year-end gift opportunity. Here’s the link for you to explore. 
  
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1INmY269by3-PLIp-2ZUxCbH-FHMFV2IZ/view?usp=drivesdk 
 
Our gift goal is $15,000 and each year-end gift will go to developing and equipping a new 
“Cohort Group” of Ugandan trainers, as well as assist in the translation and printing of 
resource material. These two projects will add 15-20 additional national seminar leaders and 
much needed translated material for biblical study in their own Ugandan regions.  
 
If you desire to give, visit the New Horizon Foundation website for credit card or other donations 
at https://admin.newhorizonsfoundation.com/donation/create/378 .  Checks should be made 
out to New Horizons Foundation Inc. with Partnerships for Training Pastors on memo line and 
sent to: 
  
New Horizons Foundation Inc. 
Attn: Partnerships for Training Pastors 
5550 Tech Center Dr., Suite 303 
Colorado Springs, CO 80919 
 
Thanks for considering this year-end gift request.  May the upcoming Advent season provide 
new perspective for us all as we stand on the edge of 2023.  
 
With grateful hearts, 
 
Dave and Joyce 
 
If you no longer desire to receive updates from Partnerships for Training Pastors, please send 
your request to dave@partnershipsfortraining.org. 
  
  
 


